
Nickalus Holmes 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
9/10/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 09356-2025] 

From: Nickalus Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Wednesday, September 10, 2025 1:00 PM 
To: 'HowardFrancis' 
Cc: Consumer Contact 
Subject: RE: Grenelefe Docket no.20250023-WS 

Good afternoon 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20250023, and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance. 

— Original Message— 
From: HowardFrancis <info@howardfrancisgolf.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 10, 2025 12:40 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Grenelefe Docket no.20250023-WS 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

To whom it may concern 
I am a Grenelefe owner in Aspenwood and I am writing protest about the oncoming vote on the water cost increase in 
our community they are talking about a 500 % increase in our monthly payments we would have the most expensive 
water rate in the whole of the USA this cannot make any sense to a board we are not a wealthy community it would 
mean a total collapse of our community and houses would be unsustainable. Please give this some serious thought the 
new owners are supposed to carry the increased cost or Our Owner Mr House has offered to cover costs approximately 
$20,000,000 Why should we have to carry the cost. ? 
Yours sincerely 
Howard & Trudi Francis 

Mobile: +491739845211 
Phone: +49730731237 
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.howardfrancisgolf.com8iC=E,l,5CcaZPbzSvd05esFSQdJ6W 
LAY5nDFhsfaiwLAnrFtovooU8thfNB97DLe60ZPpr7A0sRRKfEQfl0ViTiSik-iuXm4QebJiAiBKetQEkl&typo=l 

Von meinem iPad gesendet 
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